
1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2. OPAWA/ST MARTINS PLUNKET TOY LIBRARY

Chris Payne and Yvonne McDonald from the Opawa/St Martins Plunket Toy Library attended
the meeting for discussions on an application for funding to assist with building an extension to
the present toy library, by way of a 6.5m x 5.4m garage. The representatives provided further
information and answered questions.

In signalling its support to the objectives of the Plunket Toy Library, the Board decided to
request the Property Unit to investigate alternative options to the above proposal. The Board
also requested that the necessary consents/approvals and costs be researched in tandem with
the investigations.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


